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Hello, 
 
I have recently heard that the New Pheasant pub, Wednesfield is at risk of closing, and 
Wolverhampton Council are trying to remove Wayne and  Parkes. 
 
I do hope this is not true. 
 
The Pheasant has suffered with consistency and landlords who care in recent times. They appear 
to be the only ones who have cared and made such a massive effort with the pub. 
 
There is regular entertainment there, sports shown, lovely food and they have a zero tolerance on 
drugs policy. 
 
They also regularly decorate the island (Wood End) which brings a lot of joy to the local 
community and I believe they even cut the grass, as Wolverhampton Council doesn’t have the 
resources. This island has appeared in the local media several times. 
 
As someone who lives , please could you take my views into consideration. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards-  
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